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Electronic Procurement System

An answer to the question from the interested supplier
in the competitive procedure with negotiations

“Rail Baltica Control-Command and

Signalling Subsystem Design and Build”,

identification number RBR 2022/26

RB Rail AS presents following answer to the question received from the interested supplier
until 2 March 2023:

Nr. Question Answer
1. Dear members of the Procurement | The Procurement commission has evaluated
commission, potential supplier's request and has decided to

The interested supplier foresees extend the application submission deadline till
difficulties to comply with the | 29 March 2023. Please pay attention that new
procurement deadline of 15 March 2023 application submission deadline is 29 March
due to the complexity and volume of 2023 till 12:00 (Riga time). The specific Section
qualification documentation required, of the Regulation will be amended accordingly.
very complex cross-country business set
up with three legislations, numerous
specific aspects of the business case,
numerous of partners involved these
have to be checked by internal and
external experts.

According to Article 35(4) of the Public
Procurement Law the contracting
authority has right to extend terms for
submission of application (qualification
documents).

Taking into account above, in order to
participate and enable interested
suppliers to ensure that the contracting
authority receives applications that
meets the required level of
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comprehensiveness and professionalism,
we kindly request the procurement
commission to extend the deadline for
submission of applications for 2 (two)
weeks.

Sincerely,

Procurement commission chairperson A. Benfelde
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